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15 September 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

Quality Mark

| am delighted to share with you that the School has now received final
confirmation that we have been re-awarded the Quality Mark. This
recognises the progress, improvements and standard of provision in
English and Mathematics in our school. Our award followed a rigorous
external assessment involving external assessors looking at what we
do and talking to staff and students. | am pleased to attach a letter from
the awarding body which gives more detail on this process.
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Once again, | am very proud of this achievement - it provides strong validation of the quality
of education in the school and of our staff and student community.

Yours sincerely

D

Mr A Johnson
Headteacher



